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Friday 19th July 24 
 

Moving On 

First school is over now with Middle school coming fast,  

I have to tell you this last year has simply been a blast.  

Shortly you’ll be moving on to somewhere fresh and new,  

This school will be so different when we do not have you.  

We’ve watched you grow and turn into the person that you are,  

To read and write and count with ease, you simply are a star!  

We want you to remember, a message from us all,  

Live your life and chase your dreams, whether big or small.  

You are unique and wonderful and sadly, will be missed.  

So grab life and forever hold it tightly in your fist.  

Goodbye from us and thank you as it has been so much fun, 

Remember you are special and you’re simply number one! 

 

All of the information about clubs next term 

has been sent out already by letter and an 

email regarding payment has also been sent. 

Essentially, in September our clubs will be as 

follows – 

From Monday 10th September – Drama Club  

(3.30pm-4.30pm) 

From Tuesday 11th September – Board Games 

club (3.30pm-4.30pm) 

From Wednesday 11th September – Dance 

with Pip (3.30pm-4.30pm) 

From Thursday 12th September – Multiskills 

Club (3.30pm-4.30pm) 

 

 

 

Message from Rev Patterson 

 

I’m hoping someone can loan 

me a child’s car seat suitable for 

a 2 year old, between 16th and 

26th August. 

If you can help, please contact 

Andrew Patterson on 

07796820463. 

 

Please don’t forget, as per our recent 

letter sent home, we request that all 

children are dressed in our agreed school 

uniform from September (scroll down for 

the letter) 



 

 

 

 


